Cheltenham
Baseball Club

located on Farm Road Cheltenham
is recruiting for enthusiastic females aged between 14 and 60,

who would like to play baseball this Summer Season 2017/18.

We are seeking players who have either experienced the game before, played

softball, or are willing to learn the game.

You don't need to be experienced, but must be willing to train and be
motivated to learn.

Our numbers have grown steadily after entering Women'’s baseball in 2015
and we are looking to establish a second team (numbers permitting) for the
2017/18 Summer Season.

Games are played on Saturday from 1-3pm with warm-up at noon. We train

once a week, usually on a Thursday night at Farm Rd starting at 5.45pm.

No equipment required. The season is about to start, so the time to jump on

board is now!

Pre-season training sessions will be held on Sunday 13", Sunday, 20" and
Sunday 27th August from 10.00am to 12.00pm

For further information please contact either Pia (0403029459) or

Michelle (0419134716)



